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Stay Connected 
Kentschools.net/engagement   

 
The webpage offers 
parent resources and 
news about district 
wide events. 
 

Scan the QR code 
with your phone’s 
camera to stay 
connected! 

Save the Date  

K-5 
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Community Corner 
 This section of the newsletter will alter you 

about resources and new services in our 

community!   

Kent City Schools is dedicated to bringing Schools, Families & 

Community together. Under the leadership of Dr. Gates Kent is 

so very excited to announce our upcoming partnership with 

neighborhood bridges – Kent.  

 Click here to check out their 

website, subscribe and watch a 

short video on how they are A 

Gateway for Kindness!!! 

 

We advocate for children & families by engaging our community 

in Building &Nurturing . . . A Gateway for Kindness 

A special Thank you to Kathleen Wiler. She is a KCS 

parent and has volunteered to be the Kent NB Area Director! 

 
Portage County Community Tobacco Survey 2022 

 

 We want to make Portage 
County the healthiest and we 
know tobacco is still the #1 
cause of preventable death.  

We are gathering information on current knowledge from 
the community about potential problems and solutions. 

Click here to take the short survey.  
 

 

 

 
Trained staff is available 24/7 to assist. 
When you call, staff will discuss your crisis situation. If it meets 
MRSS criteria, staff will make arrangements to meet you at your 
home or other agreed upon location. The MRSS team will arrive 
within an hour of receiving the call 
For full program details click here  

 

 All Kent Elementary Schools 
will be participating in the 
Great Apple Crunch on 
October 13th. This day helps 
celebrate Ohio famers, 

healthy kids and strong communities.  

 

A HUGE Thank You! 

The Beckwith Family  
at Beckwith Orchard for their 

amazing donation of over 1,400 

apples for students and staff to 

crunch on!  
With community – All things are possible.  

mailto:lfeciuch@kentschools.net
https://www.kentschools.net/page/family-community-engagement
http://www.neighborhoodbridges.org/
https://forms.gle/fvrbveqobzpURrot6
https://www.colemanservices.org/our-services/
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